
To:  Board of Education 
 

From:  Margo Empen, Superintendent 
 
Subject: Superintendent’s Report for June 25, 2025 
 
INFORMATION PROVIDED BY THE SUPERINTENDENT  

 

• Board Retreat on July 21st 

• FOIA requests 

 
 

Board Retreat on July 21st – Nachusa Grasslands Headquarters Barn, 8772 S. Lowden Road, 
Franklin Grove, from 9 a.m. - 4 p.m. on July 21st.  
 
FOIA requests – We have had 1 FOIA request since the last Board meeting. CT Mills from  
Public Info Access LLC requested a District Administrative staff directory. We have complied 
with the request.  
 

 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 


